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AG-SERVICES INC.

DISINFECTANT CLEANER

DEODORANT

A LIQUID DISINFECTANT CLEANER

DEODORANT

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:

n-Alkyl (40%C12, 50%C14, 10%C16) dimethyl
benzyl ammonium chloride...................... 9.0%

DANGER

POISON

CORROSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 14883

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DIN NO. 02004305

NET CONTENTS L

MANUFACTURED BY:
AG-SERVICES INC.
116 Kenpark Avenue
Brampton, Ontario

L6Z 3J8

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS:



KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. DANGER - CORROSIVE TO EYES. DO NOT
GET IN EYES, ON SKIN OR ON CLOTHING. HARMFUL IF SWALLOWED. AVOID
CONTAMINATION OF FOOD.

FIRST AID: In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes.  For eyes, call a
physician.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing before reuse. 
If swallowed drink promptly a large quantity of milk, egg whites,
gelatin solution or if these are not available, drink large
quantities of water.  Avoid alcohol.  Call a physician
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the use of gastric
lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock, respiratory
depression and convulsions may be needed.

DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional 
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or 
reconditioning.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial 
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product 
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of 
Environment Canada.

5. For small spills.  Recover free liquid.  Soak up residue
with solids absorbent.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS. 
INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

USE DIRECTIONS:

FOR CLEANING: Lightly soiled areas - surfaces to be cleaned
should be mopped or brushed with a solution containing 4 mL of
AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per litre of
water.  Rinse cleaned area with fresh water.  Heavily soiled
areas - mop or brush soiled surface with a solution containing 12
mL of AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per litre
of water.  Rinse cleaned surface with fresh water.



GENERAL PURPOSE DISINFECTION: To disinfect walls, floors, and
other hard surfaces in schools, rest rooms and other public areas
mop or brush surface to be treated with a solution containing 4
mL of AG- SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per litre
of water.  Surfaces that are heavily soiled should be cleaned
with 16 mL of AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per
litre of water and then disinfected.

FOOD AREA DISINFECTION: To disinfect hard, non-porous surfaces,
add 8 mL of AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per
litre of water.  Those surfaces which may later come in contact
with food must be rinsed with clear water of drinking quality.

HOSPITAL DISINFECTION: To disinfect walls, floors, furniture and
other hard surfaces in hospitals and nursing homes, mop or brush
surface to be treated with a solution containing 8 mL of AG-
SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per litre of water. 
Those surfaces that are heavily soiled with blood, fecal material
or exudates should be thoroughly cleaned with a solution
containing 16 mL of AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner
Deodorant per litre of water and then rinsed with a fresh
solution containing 8 mL of AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner
Deodorant per litre of water.

DEODORIZATION: To deodorize surface during cleaning, mop or brush
surfaces with a solution containing 8 mL of AG-SERVICES INC.
Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant per litre of water, an effective
antibacterial cleaner designed for use in industrial and
institutional cleaning.  When used as directed, AG-SERVICES INC.
Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant will disinfect hard surfaces, such
as floors, walls, counter tops and furniture.  It may be relied
upon to deodorize bathroom areas, garbage pails, garbage shutes
in apartment buildings refuse holding bins, refuse storage areas. 
AG- SERVICES INC. Disinfectant Cleaner Deodorant can also be used
for kennel areas, and similar areas where obnoxious odours may
develop.

GENERAL INFORMATION: In using AG-SERVICES INC. Disinfectant
Cleaner Deodorant it is desirable for the user to allow solutions
to remain in contact with the treated surfaces; that is allow
them to remain wet for a period of time (usually about 15
minutes) to get full benefit from the antimicrobial action.  Food
surfaces in particular should be treated in this manner.  In some
cases heavily soiled areas should be cleaned, then retreated to
achieve this result.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management



Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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